
REQUEST FOR 
QUALIFICATIONS 

 
2024-021 

SILVERDALE STORMWATER PARK DESIGN 
 

Response Deadline: Friday May 3, 2024 @2:00 PM 
Kitsap County Department of Public Works – Stormwater Division (KCPW) is soliciting 
Request for Qualifications (RFQ) from qualified firms with stormwater park design 
experience. Specialties involved in the design phase of this Washington Department of 
Ecology (Ecology) funded project include Civil Engineering including stormwater modeling 
Landscape Design, and Regulatory Permit Processing. The selected firm may be retained in 
future phases of the project to assist KCPW during bidding and construction. 

 
Complete [RFQ] information can be found online at 

https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 
Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or purchasing@kitsap.gov 
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